
Proudly serving the following counties: 

Alamance Johnson 

Caswell  Lee 

Chatham Orange 

Durham  Person 

Franklin  Warren 

Granville Wake 

Harnett  Vance 

************************* 

Becoming a member: 
Membership in the council offers the opportunity 
of meeting and exchanging ideas with other 
members who share common the common goal of 
preventing accidents and injuries both on and off 
the job. 

2014 membership fee is only $40 per 
organization. 
Please send the membership fee along with the 
following information to the address below: 

1. Name 
2. Title 
3. Company Name 
4. Address 
5. Phone Number 
6. E-Mail Address 

 
 

ATTN:  Stephanie Glasgow 
400 Jones Ferry Road 
Carrboro, NC 27510 

919.537.4223 
sglasgow@owasa.org 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mid-State Safety Council was organized in 

1935, and has developed an ongoing program to 

help reduce the loss of North Carolina’s vital 

   

Mid-State Safety 
ATTN:  Stephanie Glasgow 

400 Jones Ferry Road 
Carrboro, NC 7510 

Phone: 919 537-4223 
sglasgow@owasa.org 

Sponsored by the NC Safety Conference 

www.ncsafetyconference.com  

 

Mid-State Safety Council 

http://www.ncsafetyconference.com/


Upcoming 
Events: 

 

Annual Workshop 

October 28, 2014 

Arts and Community Center 

Mebane, NC 27302 

8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

 

Objectives: 
The objective of the MID-STATE SAFETY COUNCIL is to 
promote safety in industry, local government, home and 
public places with special emphasis on occupational safety.   

The MID-STATE SAFETY COUNCIL is designed to be a 
network for safety minded professionals and 
organizations, coming together with employee safety as a 
common goal.  The Council provides regular meetings and 
workshops designed to meet the needs of an ever 
changing workplace. 

 

 

 

 

About us: 
The MID-STATE SAFETY COUNCIL is a non-profit, non-
political organization made up of volunteer individuals.   

Our Board of Directors: 

Stephanie Glasgow, Chair (919) 537-4223 

David Vann, Vice Chair (919) 895-5184 

James Moore, Treasurer (919) 841-0402 

Robin Pace, Board Member (919) 856-8141 

Michelle Morgan, Board Member (919) 256-1400 

Donna Matthews, Board Member (919) 777-1133 

Dennis Parnell, Ex-Officio Member (252) 203-3192 

 

Annual Safety Talk Contest 

A Safety Talk Contest is sponsored by the Mid-State Safety 
Council in March of each year.  Cash prizes for 1st, 2nd and 
3rd place with the winner competing with other Council 
winners for the Statewide Safety Talk honor. 

  

Life Saving Award 
The Council sponsors a life saving award for an individual 
or group who has performed an act requiring unusual skill 
and/or courage above and beyond the call of duty.  An 
application can be requested from any of the officers 
serving on the board. 
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